
 

Ecospirituality 

Ecospirituality is a ministry of the Anglican Diocese of Willochra run primarily in the iconic 

Flinders Ranges. 

Participating in the Ecospirituality Programme offers 

quiet time away from the trappings of normal daily life 

and is an excellent way for us to deepen our 

connection with our Creator God.  

A spiritual director brings a programme of reading, 

discussions and devotions allowing participants to 

reflect on their own spirituality in a beautiful natural 

environment.   

The Ministry of Ecospirituality welcomes everyone. 

Our first experience for 2019: “Finding God in the 

Wilderness” will be held from 27th of May to the 1st 

of June arriving around 4pm Monday and departing 

9 am on Saturday. 

We will be based at Alpana Station a heritage sheep 

property. Its central location makes it an ideal venue to explore many aspects of the Flinders 

Ranges. 

We will look at geological highlights of Brachina and 

Glass Gorges. Sally Henery, from Alpana Station, will 

give us a rundown of station life with the option of 

joining her on a ridge-top tour. Nearby, Blinman 

offers us the chance to learn about early copper 

mining, sample historic Cornish pasties and yummy 

quandong pies and explore colonial heritage sites.  

Importantly, there will be time for personal reflection and exploration.  

The cost of the program is $650.00. Closing date April 18th, 2019. 

For further information please contact Reverend 

David Thompson or Reverend Jennifer Thompson, 

Coordinators, Ministry of Ecospirituality email 

ecospirituality@diowillcohra.org.au or 8842 2835 

to leave a message with your contact details. 
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